EMBASSY OF INDIA N R T Jsigelard,
RABAT N T
M ,
TIE SO
N°. D-067/2018 30 january 2018

The Embassy of India in Rabat presents its compliments to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation of Government of the Kingdom of
Morocco, and has the honour to convey to the esteemed Ministry that the Indian
Council for Cultural Relations (ICCR) of Government of India is offering scholarships
to Moroccan students under the Africa Scholarship Scheme and Guru-Shishya

Parampara Scheme.

The Embassy looks forward to the kind and urgent facilitation of the
Directorate of Cooperation and Cultural Action of the esteemed Ministry in
circulating amongst all concerned, including universities and other institutions of
higher education in Morocco, the offer of scholarships in order to enable interested
applicants in Morocco to apply for the scholarships available for them to study in
India latest by 28 February 2018. The applications can be made on the online portal
‘Admissions to Alumni (A2A) available at www.a2ascholarships.iccr.gov.in. This
portal is a single window application interface for interested students in Morocco to
apply for scholarships available to study in India. The portal will also provide all
requisite information pertaining to the terms and conditions of the scholarship
schemes and will streamline and simplify application procedure for the interested
applicants. The last date for application

Embassy of India in Rabat avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the
Ministty of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation of Government of the
Kingdom of Morocco, the assurances of its highest consideration.

Directorate of Coopetation and Cultural Action

Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation
Government of the Kingdom of Morocco

(Kind attention: Ms Nadia El1 Hnot, Director)




